
Emer Dunne School of Performing Arts 

 

 

 

School Rules: 
 

• Please wear comfortable, loose clothing and runners at each class.  Also, please do not 

wear excessive or large items of jewellery or large buckled or studded belts etc as these 

are a potential safety issues. 

 

• Children are encouraged to bring bottled water to each class. They are not permitted to 

be eating and drinking during online sessions/tutorials. 

 

• Students are only allowed in the designated teaching spaces. If working online we ask 

that all children pick a space before start of the session and stay in that area so not to 

be moving around on camera. 

 

• Food or drink (except water) is not to be consumed in the drama/working spaces. 

 

• No chewing or bubble gum at any time please. 

 

• Mobile phones are not advised (unless in use to log into an online class) and 

responsibility for them will not be taken by the school. If they are present they must be 

switched off during classes. 

 

• Please do not bring valuable items to the school as we cannot be responsible should 

they be lost, stolen or damaged. 

 

• Always be aware of other student's safety during active drama sessions - never push, 

punch, hit, strike out at another student.  

 

• Accidents or breakages must be reported immediately.  

 

• Students must NEVER interfere with equipment particularly electrical or large scenery.  

 

• Students must never sit, stand, climb, or jump off, chairs, tables or benches without 

supervision.  



 

• Please note that although we would see the following as highly unusual for our 

performing arts students our standard school policy on smoking, alcohol and drugs still 

applies. No alcohol is to be brought into or consumed on school property, smoking is 

not allowed in the building and we will inform the police and immediately exclude 

anyone found in possession of, or using, any illegal drugs. This policy is for the health 

and safety of all persons using our buildings. 

 

• Pre-recorded material must not be shared with other pupils – distribution of such 

material is strictly breaking our copyright laws. 

 

• Although every effort will be made during live online classes to ensure your 

child/children’s safety we cannot take responsibility for accidents – falling out pets, or 

objects. 

 


